
 

 

  

 

Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Trip to White Post Farm 

As part of our topic on Animals we are planning a visit to White Post Farm on Tuesday 26th March 

2024. The trip will take place during school time, leaving around 9am and returning by the end of the 

school day. 

The cost of the trip is £18 and is payable via our Parent Pay system. By paying on Parent Pay you are 

automatically providing consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

Children are to wear school uniform, bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. Please ensure that your 

child is wearing a hooded coat/jacket and a comfortable pair of shoes. 

If your child has medical needs they must have their medication with them on the day. 

Please make payment and complete the form below by Monday 11th March 2024. 

https://forms.gle/DRGb9oxKibaMdYDP7 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Foundation Stage Two Teachers 

Mrs Brown and Miss Ellway 

https://forms.gle/DRGb9oxKibaMdYDP7

